Net Zero Task Force Board Members

A committee for exploring and achieving cost-effective Andrew DaPrato Chris Cox
solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy John O’Connor Erin Spencer
development in Derry Jeff Moulton Mike Fodiman
Tom Cardon Mike Fowler
Thursday, January 18, 2024 David Clapp
6:00 Room 207 Vacancies
Municipal Center Conservation Committee Vacant
Alternates
Derry Business Rep Alt. Vacant
Two Alternates Vacant

Code Enforcement Rep. Vacant

Approved Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:03

Members Present: Tom Cardon, Chris Cox, Jeff Moulton, Erin Spencer, Mike Fodiman

Consent Agenda:

Motion to approve minutes made by Tom and seconded by Chris. Motion passed 5-0.

New Business:
Jeff gave a brief legislative update.

Chris gave the Community Power update. We are waiting for market changes before we take any further
action.

The committee discussed the Landfill Solar project contract. Construction is slated to begin in the Spring
of 2024,

Jeff discussed EVCS planning status. Derry currently is not in line to receive any CMAQ money due to a
glitch in the application process.

The committee discussed sending an email to our State Representatives and our State Senator for help
on the matter.

Motion to adjourn made by Chris at 6:47 and seconded by Tom at 7:25 motion passed 5-0.
Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary




